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Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan
Sent: 17 May 2021 09:08
To: 'martin.archibald@sky.com'
Subject: Notice of Review - Planning Application 20/01692/APP

 

Education, Communities & Organisational 

 

 

 

 
Dear Mr Archibald, 
 
Notifcation of Committee Meeting [No Further Representations] 
 
Notice of Review:  Planning Application 20/01692/APP – Alterations and extension, dwelling house, 8 Moray 
Street, Hopeman 
 
I refer to my email of 21 April 2021 and would advise you that no further representations have been received from 
interested parties.  
 
All relevant documents in respect of the Notice of Review (NOR) will now be submitted to a meeting of the Moray 
Local Review Body (MLRB) to be held on 27 May 2021 at 9:30 am within the Council Chambers, Council Offices, High 
Street, Elgin. 
 
As a result of the ongoing COVID19 pandemic, meetings of the MLRB are being held virtually via video-conference, 
broadcast live, and thereafter available to watch for a period of 12 months, and can be viewed at 
www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_43661.html  
 
An agenda, together with all the relevant documents in respect of all NORs to be considered at this meeting will be 
made available approximately 7 days prior to the meeting on the Council’s website at 
www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_40962.html. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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Lissa Rowan 
Committee Services Officer 
Clerk to the MLRB 
 
 
 
Lissa Rowan| Committee Services Officer | Governance, Strategy and Performance Services 
 
lissa.rowan@moray.gov.uk | website | facebook | twitter | newsdesk 
 
07765 741754 
01343 563015 **Please note I am working from home until further notice and cannot be contacted via this number** 

 
 


